CORNELL UNIVERSITY

ITHACA, NY 14853-3201 607-255-6800 fax 607-255-6661

DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH

GOLDWIN SMITH HALL

June 12, 2008

Charles Walcott Dean of Faculty

Dear Charlie,

As this year's chair of the University Committee on Academic Freedom and Professional Status, I am submitting a very short report.

During the three years that I have served on AFPS, the first two years saw a good deal of activity. This year, I am slightly chagrined to confess, we had no cases to consider, and the committee did not meet.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Correll Associate Professor

Chair, Committee on Academic Freedom and Professional Status